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One of our key priorities is building an equitable Seneca free from systemic racism and bias.

And we need your help.

A reminder to please complete the 2023 Seneca Student Census. It should only take about

five minutes.

You will not be identified by your answers, and the information you provide will remain

confidential. If you have any questions or concerns about the census, please contact Rema

Tavares, Manager, Equity, Diversity and Inclusion.

Be sure to submit your answers by Wednesday, Feb. 15. The census will close after that date,

and we will publish the results later this semester.
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